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Lo NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
AL I WASHINGTON, D.C. 20585
L ;
o AUG 2 2 1979

UNITED STATES

MC TO: Lee V. Cossick
Executive Director

for Operations
DR

FROM : Peter A. Bradford
SUSJECT: HMEALTH PHYSICS PROGRAM AT TMI

A consultant to Metropolitan E£diseon, NUS, concluded that there were

trees of TMI's health physics program wnich were unacceptable. [ under-
stand the staff has met with Med Ed on this subject and identified its
cencarns in a letter to which Met Ed has responded. [ would like a copy

of tne minutes of this meeting and any correspondence relating to this
arotlem 2s soon as possible. |
. weuld like by September 5, 1979 a status report of ifet Ed's current
g2xnesses in this area and the specific plans with timetables which the
£1a77 beliave are necessary to remedy any of the deficiencies. Additionaily,
whe lemmigsion should be kept currently informed of geveloprents in the

nggliin pnysics area.

cc: Chairman Hendrie

commissicner Gilinsky
Comnissioner Kennedy
Commissioner Ahearne
Simuel J. Chilk

Al Kenneke

Len Bickwit
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